
 

 

Ref: SPS/385/23 Date: 24/03/2023 

 

 

Circular No. – SPS/15/2023 

 

Dear Parents 

Reopening date for the new academic session 2023 - 2024 has been 

postponed as per the Circular No: Aff-7/2023 of CBSE. Now school will 

open for the new session on 3rd April, 2023 for classes I – IX. You are 

requested to note the change. 

 

 

 Regards 

 

   
 Sr. Nirmal Mary  
      Principal 


